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TSYS Donates $25,000 to FOPCS 

 

On Thursday, September 16, 
TSYS in conjunction with Friends 
of Phenix City Schools, an-
nounced it has donated $25,000 
toward the Coding Lab in Phenix 
City School’s Dyer Family STEM 
Center. 
In the TSYS Coding Lab, sixth and 
seventh grade students will learn 
to write code for computers. 
Simply put, coding is telling a 
computer what to do by typing 
step-by-step commands for the 
computer to follow. Learning to 
code has been compared to 
learning a foreign language. Eve-
ry website, smartphone app, 
computer program, calculator 
and even microwave relies on code in order to operate. Over the next 10 years, it is estimated 
that there will be 1.4 million jobs in computer sciences and only around 400,000 graduates 
qualified to do them. Jobs not directly linked to computer sciences — such as banking, medi-
cine and journalism — will also be affected by the need for at least an understanding of pro-
gramming and coding. 
“We are pleased to make this investment in the lives, education and futures of the students of 
Phenix City, as approximately 25 percent of our Columbus-based workforce resides and raises 
their families in East Alabama,” said M. Troy Woods, chairman, president and chief executive 
officer, TSYS. “We believe the TSYS Coding Lab in the Dyer Family STEM Center will provide 
long-term benefits as students at a formative age learn the basics of coding — the life-blood of 
TSYS and our business — and develop an appreciation for computer programming as a career 
opportunity.” 
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Junior Journalists 
Are    Announced 

Friends of Phenix City Schools 
and WTVM are proud to 
announce our 2015-2016 Junior 
Journalists: Savelly Perez, 
Dailyna Hall, Jade Paul, Haley 
McDonals, Mikayla Carter, and 
Calynn Gertz. These ladies were 
selected from many students 
who submitted a video essay 
titled “What STEM Means to 
Me.” They will represent PCS on 
WTVM and online. Great job! 

 

Mr. Troy Woods presents FOPCS Chairman Dr. Griff Gordy , Mr. 
Wilkes, Mr. Redd, Mr. Baker, and Mr. Carpenter a $25,000 dona-

Mr. Wilkes, Savelly Perez, Dailyna Hall, Jade Paul, Haley McDon-
ald, Mikayla Carter, Caylnn Gertz, and Mrs. Johns at WTVM. 



Central High School, Winning Attitude 
Booster Club, and Student Council Give 
$50,000 to Friends of Phenix City Schools 

On Friday, October 9, the student council of Central High School along with the 
President of the Winning Attitude football booster club, Mr. Chris Blackshear, pre-
sented a check for $50,000 to the Friends of Phenix City Schools for the Central 
Freshman Academy and Central High School expansion facility.  These funds were 
raised through the hard work of the students and teachers of Central High School 
along with the sponsors of the Booster Club.  The previous week,  the senior class 
hosted a carnival that raised over $1,000 that was put towards this donation.  The 
Phenix City Board of Education would like to thank the Winning Attitude Booster 
Club and the students and faculty for their hard work, dedication, and support to 
the future of Phenix City Schools. 
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FOPCS in the News 
 
TSYS Donates to STEM Center 
http://www.ledger-enquirer.com/news/local/education/article35477025.html 
 

Phenix City Council doubles contribution to school system 
http://www.ledger-enquirer.com/news/local/education/article37813848.html 
 
 

Phenix City STEM center groundbreaking includes history lesson 
http://www.ledger-enquirer.com/news/local/education/article38237754.html 
 
Tune in to WTVM Channel 9 to see our Junior Journalists on air! 

CHS Principal Tommy 
Vickers, Booster President 

Chris Blackshear, 
Superintendent Randy 

Wilkes, and FOPCS 
Chairman Griff Gordy 

accept a $50,000 check 
from Central High School 

Senior Class 
Representatives. 

Scenes from the STEM Ground Breaking Ceremony 



City of Phenix City 

Pledges $200,000 to 

Phenix City Schools 
On Friday, October 2,  City of Phenix 
City will made a special presentation 
to Phenix City Board of Education. 
Mayor Eddie Lowe presented of a 
check for $200,000 to Superintendent 
Randy Wilkes on behalf of the City of 
Phenix City. These funds will be used 
to support the system’s i3 and STEM 
initiatives.  Joining Superintendent 
Wilkes and Mayor Lowe on the field 
were City Mayor Pro-tem Chris Black-
shear, City Council Members Gail 

Head, Arthur Day, and Jim Cannon, City Manager Wallace Hunter and City CFO Steve Smith. 
Also represented on the field were Phenix City Board of Education members President Brad 
Baker, Vice-President Kelvin Redd, Rick Carpenter, Paul Stamp, Fran Ellis, Zara Parham and 
Dr. Mesha Patrick.  On behalf of the students and employees of Phenix City Schools, the Phe-
nix City Board of Education would like to thank the City of Phenix City for its support of our 
schools. 

Phenix City School Board Members Rick Carpenter, Zara 
Parham, Dr. Mesha Patrick, Paul Stamp, Fran Ellis, Superin-
tendent Randy Wilkes, and Board President Brad Baker 
accept a check from Mayor Eddie Lowe, Council Members 
Arthur Day, Jim Cannon, Gail Head, Mayor Pro-tem Chris 
Blackshear, and City CFO Steve Smith.  

Cable TV of East 

A l a b a m a  G i v e s  

$25,000 to Friends of 

Phenix City Schools 
Cable TV of East Alabama executives 
and employees presented a check to 
Phenix City Board of Education and 
Friends of Phenix City Schools for 
$25,000 for the STEM Center that will 
be located on the Phenix City Interme-
diate School campus. Cable TV will 
have the opportunity to name the 
center’s interactive atrium in honor of 
their contribution. Phenix City Schools 
and Friends of PCS would like to thank Cable TV of East Alabama for their generous donation 
and unwavering support of our schools. 

Leslie Jones, Lynn Frakes, and employees  of Cable TV of 
East Alabama receive a token of appreciation from Superin-
tendent Randy Wilkes and FOPCS Chairman Dr. Griff  Gordy 
for CTVEA’s donation to Phenix City Schools. 

www.twi t ter .com/PCBOE  

 
Friends of PCS continued. 
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Kelly Dosier 
Deborah Evans 
Philip Morton 

Cynthia Woodall 
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FOPCS Raises Over  $735,000  
After only four months of fundraising , what began as hoping 
to possibly raise $50,000 has grown into $735,044.35 in con-
tributions. Thanks to over 180 friends—individuals, families, 
schools, businesses—the dream of a world class STEM Center 
and Expansion Facility for the children of Phenix City Schools 
well on its way to becoming a reality.  Thank you for giving, 
for your advocacy, for your confidence, and  for believing!  
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Ways to Support FOPCS  
  

1. Be a CHAMPION for Phenix City Schools! 

 Spread the word - great things are happening in PCS! 

 

2. Donate! 

 Every donation helps - no matter how big or small! Visit 

 www.pcboe.net/fopcs  for levels of giving and donation forms. 

 

3. Recruit! 

 If you know someone who would be interested in FOPCS and/or  

 donating, send them our way! 

 

4. Like us on Facebook! Follow us on Twitter and Instagram! 

 Facebook www.facebook.com/friendsofpcs 

 Twitter @PCBOE 

 Instagram @phenixcityschools 

 

 #TogetherWeCan 

 

Friends of Phenix City Schools 

P.O. Box 460 

Phenix City, AL 36868-0460 
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